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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 

APRIL 1, 2025, REGULARLY SCHEDULED COMMISSION MEETING 
 

*** 
 

 

The Eureka County Board of Commissioners finds it necessary to CANCEL the regularly 

scheduled Commission meeting of April 1, 2025. The meeting of the County Board of 

Commissions was set to begin at 9:30 a.m. in the Commissioners’ Chambers of the County 

Courthouse located at 10 South Main Street in Eureka.  An additional meeting will be 

held on April 1, 2025, at the Crescent Valley Town Hall Board Room, located at 5045 

Tenabo Avenue, Crescent Valley, NV. The additional meeting is set to begin at 9:30 a.m. 

Note: The Eureka County Commissioners’ Chambers, located at 10 South Main Street, 

Eureka, NV, will be open to the public and connected to the meeting held on April 1, 2025 in 

Crescent Valley, NV via the interactive video conferencing system.  

 

 

If you have questions or would like more information please contact the Commissioners’ office at 

CountyCommission@eurekacountynv.gov, PO Box 540, Eureka, NV 89316, by calling (775) 237-5263 or 

faxing (775) 237-5614. This notice was posted in Eureka at: County Courthouse; County Administrative 

Facility (Annex); US Post Office; and public bulletin board at 10 S. Main Street. This notice was posted 

electronically at Eureka County’s website (https://events.eurekacountynv.gov/meetings) and Nevada’s public 

notice website (www.notice.nv.gov). Notice to people with disabilities: If you require special assistance, please 

notify the Commissioners’ Office prior to the meeting at the email address, mailbox, phone number or fax 

number listed above.  
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